## Eagle Heights Spanish Immersion PTO Meeting Notes April 17, 2016 6:30pm JJs

☐ Call to Order
Roll Call: Michelle Barnes (Co-President), Amanda Muhlbauer (Co-President), Kirsten Rhody (Co-Vice President), Brittney Morton (Co-Vice President), Kelly Weinblatt (Treasurer), Kelly Caruth (Secretary), Angela Wilson (Volunteer Coordinator), Melissa Engler (Communications Chair), Kristina LaVelle (Classroom Rep Coordinator), Becky Hepper (Classroom Rep Coordinator), Toni Alcantar (SEF Chair)
☐ Reading & Approval of Minutes of the Preceding Meeting
☐ Approval of Agenda of current meeting
<ul> <li>□ Reports of Officers</li> <li>□ Presidents</li> <li>□ The meet and greet for incoming principal Hernan Moncada went well.         The PTO is very excited about the new principal. He is experienced and very hardworking. He has young kids of his own.     </li> <li>□ PTO Cinco basket is a summer survival basket!</li> <li>□ Recruiting- Board and committee members need to update their position description forms so they are available to share with potential volunteers.</li> </ul>
We still have several open positions on the board and on various committees.
☐ PTO transition meeting- May 22nd from 6:00-8:30. 6-6:30 will be time for present volunteers to discuss their positions with the incoming volunteer. 6:30-8:30 will be time for socializing.
Playground grant update- We did not get approved for the Twins grant. We are still waiting to hear back about the US bank grant. We should know the outcome by the end of April.

	Teacher appreciation week/end of year appreciation- EHSI & Oak Point PTOs will be providing flowers for the office staff and lunch for the teachers.  Works Night update- Things are on track. We need only a few more volunteers.		
	Rotary club student hosting opportunity- We will post details about this opportunity on Facebook.		
VPs			
Secreta	ecretary		
Treasurer  □ 2016-17 budget			
Classroom Rep Coordinators			
	unications  Next eBlast will include information about the PTO General Meeting, Field Days, Spring Fling, Big Thrill Party and the last Book Fair		
	Need several more Host & Buddy Families!  The SEF board recently approved the 2016-2017 budget and new board members.		